
HENDERSON LIBRARIES 
TAX INITIATIVE FAQ

Q: Why doesn’t the City of Henderson provide more funding?

A. The library district is not part of the City of Henderson. While its boundaries are co-terminus with the city, 
the library district is a special district, governed by an appointed Board of Trustees and funded by its own 
portion of consolidated tax and ad valorem (property) tax.

Q: What exactly is being proposed for this tax initiative?

A: The library district is proposing an ad valorem tax rate increase of 2 cents per $100 in assessed property value. 
Currently, the library receives 5.75 cents per $100 in assessed property value. With the increase, the library will 
receive 7.75 cents per $100 in assessed property value. 
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